
 
 

MEETING CANCELED  
SPECIAL PUBLIC MEETING 

/EXECUTIVE SESSION 
TEANECK BOARD OF EDUCATION 

 

Please be advised that the Special Public Meeting/Executive Session scheduled for 
Wednesday, June 30, 2021 at 8:00pm at the Teaneck High school, located at 100 Elizabeth 
Ave., Teaneck, NJ 07666 has been canceled. 

 

If you have any questions in regards to this notice, please contact the Board office at (201) 
833-5527 during regular business hours from 8:30am - 4:00pm. 

 

Melissa Simmons 
Business Administrator/Board Secretary 


